
2 February 2023 

Dear Families, 

As we begin to prepare for the Church liturgical season of Lent, students will have the opportunity to 
celebrate Shrove Tuesday by enjoying pancakes with their peers on 21 February. Students are asked 
to donate pancake mix and toppings such as jams, honey, maple syrup, sugar or lemons. No nut 
products including Nutella may be brought to school as per the school policy. If your daughter 
is allergic to any products in pancake mix, (i.e. gluten or diary) please notify me as soon as 
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